
We Made the News!

The Colorado Literacy Project featuring Pueblo chiles is going viral with media
coverage across the state. We thank all the networks and outlets who have
shared our story! Also thanks to our agriculture industry partners who have
promoted this project to their stakeholders. Here are links of the media coverage
that we know of:

● Westword - 1/19/24
● KDRO News Channel 13 - 1/9/24
● The Pueblo Chieftain - 1/16/24
● The Fence Post: Ag News - 1/12/24
● High Plains Journal - 1/15/24
● Morning Ag Clips - 1/12/24
● Steamboat Radio - 1/12/24
● With more in the works!

If you've seen additional media coverage, please share with us! Our original
media release, A particularly Pueblo project, may be found here. Contact
Jennifer Scharpe, CoAITC executive director at 720-788-3224.

https://www.westword.com/restaurants/colorado-agriculture-in-the-classroom-pueblo-chiles-18875388?fbclid=IwAR2bjsvTOeH_A99V6desKxbtpQ6Q5FZIig4vfpuKSb2YcRxAlrvLE6Wv4rI
https://krdo.com/news/2024/01/09/new-program-will-teach-colorado-students-about-agriculture-and-pueblo-chiles/?fbclid=IwAR0O1s2QIuJYRlcBbTiE_sUJHQv1_p1BkZbJKycwQd26qFLci_FdG7ZuygU#vf-conversations-container
https://www.chieftain.com/story/news/2024/01/16/colorado-agriculture-program-teaches-students-about-pueblo-chile/72210156007/?fbclid=IwAR3Spqt_N5-wb__uuO6TqTwEmzUzgP6Jt1i3v_vayrVkQWT83EEX-psGDrc
https://www.thefencepost.com/news/a-particularly-pueblo-project/?fbclid=IwAR3d1Loie_m6rXjLWPyCucQUlPeiqDCR8MO8Iq5AlFIcDtY8AyXqdu9CETg
https://hpj.com/2024/01/15/a-particularly-pueblo-project/
https://www.morningagclips.com/a-particularly-pueblo-project/
https://www.steamboatradio.com/2024/01/12/craig-teacher-sierra-linke-illustrates-new-ag-book/?fbclid=IwAR3iRdum8KiF7FTOeMBZTTUjiBC-O8fnQbxF_kcI1i6C8kp4KNqpB6oK_o4
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1qrYSoWj0DZjbN7lFPdhbTyYteDcMuvuH/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112704999369389652478&rtpof=true&sd=true
mailto:jennifer@coagclassroom.org

